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Bingham Primary School and Nursery 

5th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome Back! 
 

I hope that you have all had a lovely Christmas break and I wish you all a very Happy and 

Peaceful New year.  

 

Drumming Lessons  
 

The children really enjoyed the drumming demonstration in assembly last term. If you are 

interested in your child having drumming lessons, please register your interest on the Rockleymusic 

website here: https://www.rockleymusic.co.uk/. 

 

Young Voices  
 

It is quickly approaching the time when some of our children will be taking part in the Young 

Voices concert at Sheffield Arena on Friday the 10th February. The t-shirts have been ordered and 

arrived and we will be distributing these on the day. We are contacting the organisers to find out 

when our tickets will be available. We would recommend that all children purchase a school 

dinner on the 10th. The menu choice is either a fish-finger wrap with chips, or a jacket potato. The 

children will be able to eat their hot school dinner at 11:30am before the coach leaves at 12:00 

noon. They will also need to bring a packed lunch to eat at the arena for their tea. 

 

Places in our Reception Class for September 2023  
 

We have one last open session for parents interested in their child starting at Bingham Primary in 

September 2023. This will be on Wednesday 11th January between 1-2 pm. If you know of any 

parents that would like to attend, please ask them to call school to book a place. 

 

Curriculum Newsletters 
 

Each class teacher has produced a Curriculum Newsletter for parents so that you are aware of 

the topics your child will be learning at school this term. I hope that this is helpful and will allow you 

to support learning and discuss these topics at home. 

 

Birth Certificates 
 

A polite reminder that Mrs Orton needs to see each child’s original birth certificate. If you have not 

yet managed to bring this in to school, please can you do so as soon as possible. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Gayle Ellis -Headteacher 

 

https://www.rockleymusic.co.uk/

